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Our mission is to be (1) a powerful voice for all children, (2) a trusted and relevant
resource for families and communities, and (3) a strong advocate for the academic,
social and emotional well-being of every child. 

PTSA/School Calendar

Sunday, Nov 6: Mod Pizza Fundraising 
Tuesday, Nov 8: Family Technology Night at Tyee
Thursday, Nov 10: Reflection Submission Deadline
Friday, Nov 11: Veteran's Day, No School 
Wednesday, Nov 16: Family Technology Night on Teams
Wednesday, Nov 16: Family University Night at Tyee
Thursday, Nov 17: Staff Appreciation Thanksgiving Pie Party
Thursday-Friday, Nov 24-25: Thanksgiving Holiday, No School
 
Full PTSA Calendar
Tyee Middle School Calendar
PTSA Directory

PTSA NEWS

MOD Pizza Fundraising 

MOD Pizza is giving back to Tyee Middle School PTSA - you can help by eating!

On Sunday, November 6 the delicious and generous MOD Pizza at Factoria (3622 Factoria
Blvd SE) is donating back 20% of Takeout, Delivery & Pick up orders to support a great
cause -- Tyee PTSA! The fundraiser lasts all day from 10:30 am - 10:00 pm. 

On behalf of Tyee PTSA you’re invited to join us and eat out, not only in support of the
organization, but to show one of your Bellevue restaurants some love too! Bring in
this Flyer or order online through MOD app or website using the coupon
code MODF14115 to count your sales to your group.

We hope you can make it. Please feel free to forward this invitation to your friends and
family. Thank you in advance for your support!  

Volunteers Needed for Thanksgiving Pie Party

The Tyee Staff is looking forward to the Thanksgiving Pie Party on Thursday November
17th.We would greatly appreciate your support with any of the volunteer opportunities list
below. Please drop the items at the front office by 10am on the 17th with lable on your
food. Feel free to purchase store prepared items. 

Please sign up via the link below, thank you for your support!
https://www.signupgenius.com/

2022-2023 Tyee Middle School Reflection Program
 
Please make sure students’ art work follow the 22-23 Reflection Submissions Official
Rules and using the fillable online Student Entry Form. (Only Accept Typed)

Virtual Submission Deadline: Thursday, November 10, 2022  and request:
1. Upload three files per student submission. (Artwork/fillable Entry form/statement)
2. Label the files: Follow the prompts to submit an entry:

Artwork: category_level_title_phone number & first & last & inital_artwork
Entry form: category_level_title_phone number & first & last & inital_entryform
Statement: category_level_title_phone number & first & last & inital_statement (pdf
or word only)—screenshot for the statement part and save as .pdf/word file
Only for Music (If background music is used, cite it on the entry form):
category_level_title_phone number & first & last & inital_music note

TIP: When taking a photo of visual art to upload, make sure the entry is in good light,
camera is aligned straight with artwork, and crop everything else out. Please submit your
art works to  reflections@tyeeptsa.org and contact us for any questions. And
visit Reflection Webpage for all information. More information can be found from WSPTA
Reflections webpage

Tyee PTSA Membership Lottery Winner for October
 
To promote Tyee PTSA membership, we are having a monthly lottery drawing for one
PTSA member to receive a Tyee Timberwolves short-sleeved t-shirt. The lottery drawing
will take place on the last day of each month from September through December. Jason
York is our October Spirit Wear Lottery winner. Congratulations to Jason! 

Spooky Photo Booth Wrap-up

On Monday, October 31, Tyee PTSA hosted a fun spooky photo booth for our students.
Lots of students dropped by and took many photos with maple leaves, dolls, hats with
horns, and glasses frames of different shapes and colors. Hope everyone enjoyed the
spooky photo booth.

We would like to extend our thanks to our student social events chair Elizabeth Lindquist
and Ting li for planning the whole events. Thank our photographer Jenny Chen for taking
so many fantastic photos. Many thanks to Jennifer Lee and Sandy Zhang for volunteering
to help make the event go so smooth. 

SCHOOL NEWS

November Staff Appreciation
 
The Teachers & Staff at Tyee do amazing work! The Leadership Class would like to
provide a little "goodie" bags for our staff this November, just to show our appreciation for
all they do. We are looking for individually wrapped items to put in small gift bags. Ideas
our class had were candy, snacks, stickers, or other small gifts (no more than $5, please).
There are around 110 staff member who work in the school, so in addition to students
we're also asking parents/guardians to help! Please bring all gifts/donations to the Main
Office anytime between now and Thursday, November 10.

BSD Family Technology Nights 

Would you like to learn more about the educational technology your student uses here at
BSD? Here is your chance. BSD K-12 families are invited to attend one of our educational
technology information nights to learn:  

How parents can access critical information for your student  
The technology ecosystem your student navigates as a learner  
How BSD protects students online  
How parents can get technology help  

This is also an opportunity for parents to share your technology needs. Choose the night
and location most convenient for you:  

Tuesday, November 8, 6-7 p.m. at TYEE Middle School  
Wednesday, November 16, 6-7 p.m. on TEAMS - Click here to join the meeting.

Yearbook Preorder 

Tyee families, please note that our school yearbook presale window will be open soon. 22-
23 Yearbooks are available for purchase with the following schedule:

November 9 - November 23
January 6 - January 20
June 6 - June 20 (subject to availability)

How to purchase? Go to BSD online payment system TouchBase or visit BSD payment
webpage. Sign in and click Tyee Middle School. Then choose "Shop or Pay for Items At
My School". Select Yearbook as the category to finish your order. 

Family University Night (F.U.N.) at Tyee

SAVE THE DATE! Please join us Wednesday, November 16 from 6:00-8:00pm here at
Tyee Middle School. Family University is a different setting than Curriculum Night, with
information sessions offered on multiple topics about Tyee programs and services. It is a
fun way for parents and students to be welcomed and involved in our school.  We will have
a community dinner, and fair-style atmosphere with various tables displaying student and
family opportunities.

Visiting Campus 

Thank you families and caregivers for supporting a safe and learning-centered
environment during the school day. Some key reminders below:

All visitors are to check-in at the Main Office. This includes before and after school
times.
Visitors must sign-in at the LobbyGuard vestibule, and wear a visible badge through
the day.
If meeting with a Teacher, an appointment is required. Please e-mail the Teacher to
arrange the appointment date/time.
Please do not drop-off forgotten student items (including laptops, instruments, or
school work). Your student will be OK and we will help them with whatever they
forgot! We do not have the staff to facilitate deliveries, and it is disruptive to pull
students from class. Emergency items such as medication, cold weather
jackets, or house keys are exceptions

BSD NEWS

New Resources from the Office of Education Ombuds

Office of Education Ombuds (OEO) is an independent state agency that helps to reduce
educational opportunity gaps by supporting families, students, educators, and other
stakeholders in communities across WA by sharing information about the K-12 public
school system and resolving concerns collaboratively.  OEO services are free and
confidential. Anyone can contact OEO with a question or concern about school.

OEO provides support in multiple languages and has telephone interpretation available. To
get help or learn more about what OEO does, please visit our website;
email oeoinfo@gov.wa.gov, or call:  1-866-297-2597 (interpretation available). 

New Bellevue Family Hub

The Bellevue School District welcomes families from across the district to the new Bellevue
Family Hub located at Highland Middle School. Beginning August 22, families are invited to
visit the Hub to meet with trained volunteers who can connect them to resources for
clothing assistance, rent assistance, and BSD school support. The Bellevue Family Hub
located at Highland Middle School (15027 NE Bel-Red Road) is a joint partnership
between the Bellevue School District and Bellevue LIfeSpring. Contact Bellevue family hub
by Phone: 425-456-6420 or Email: FamilyHub@bsd405.org. 

Families are welcome to drop by the Bellevue Family Hub during the following open hours: 

Open Tuesdays: 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.
Open Wednesdays: 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Language Access Notification

Families have a right to receive important information from schools in a language they can
understand. Bellevue School District must provide interpretation and/or translation
services, when needed, to communicate with parents/guardians who have limited English.
A BSD new Language Access webpage has been developed to include information about
these resources and to ensure that BSD families can receive the support they need. 

BELLEVUE PTSA COUNCIL NEWS

Bellevue PTSA Council Advocacy Roundtable

Calling all Students, Parents and Community members. Join us for an Advocacy
roundtable discussion for advocacy efforts you see important to focus on for this
year. Advocacy for the PTA is supporting and speaking up for children, families, and
schools on the important issues impacting education, health and safety. We would like to
hear from the community (students, parents, & PTA leaders from all BSD schools) to
discuss the needs at each school and district wide efforts. 

Wednesday, November 16 from 7:30-8:30 PM

Join us in person at Sammamish High School Room 211 (next to Main Entry)
Sammamish High School is located at 100 140th Ave. SE, Bellevue WA 98005
Join the Zoom Meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone: Zoom Link
You can also dial in on your phone:  253-215-8782  with Access Password:  608861

Please send any questions to: advocacy@bellevueptsacouncil.com

COMMUNITY NEWS

Somerset Dine Out with Panda Express
 
Save the date - Thursday, November 10th - available at Panda Express locations
nationwide - 28% of the sale will be donated to Somerset Elementary School PTSA!

Take a night off from cooking and join us in eating for a great cause. Invite your family and
friends nationwide too! Panda Express accepts Delivery & Pick up orders nationwide made
online at www.pandaexpress.com using the code 910977 in the fundraising box during
online check out. 

Thanks in advance for your support!

Newport High School Ski and Snowboard Swap
 
Newport High School will host its 36th Annual Newport Ski and Snowboard Swap. The
event is the largest on the Eastside of Lake Washington and features 10,000 new and
used items of snow sports gear at amazing prices in 17,000-square-feet of space.

The event is open to the public. Entry and parking are free. Used equipment, to be sold on
consignment, is also being accepted from the public.

Buyers must pre-register for a time to enter the swap. Details and registration to attend are
available at Entry-Detail | skiswap (newportskiswap.com). Sale open to the public on
Friday November 11 from 1 to 9 pm and Saturday November 12 from 9 am to 3 pm.

Newport Lacrosse Pie Sale Fundraising
 
Newport Lacrosse is partnering with Remlinger Farms to raise funds for our scholarships
and coaching development.  Additionally, your purchase can have double the impact by
selecting to buy a pie for the Jubliee Food Pantry, which will be donated directly to Jubliee
Reach. 

Details:

Sale: Now - November 6.
Pie Pick-Up: November 20 10am -12pm at Tyee Middle School Entrance
Cost:  $20

DIY Holiday Ornaments at the Newcastle Library

Saturday, November 12 @ 10:30 am–11:30 am

Ages 12 and older. Create your own holiday ornament! With precut wooden templates in a
variety of designs, use dimensional glaze to add your own unique color and sparkle to take
home. Registration not required. 

Event Website

Fantasy Lights Walk

Fantasy Lights Walk returns! Walkers can once again experience the magic of Fantasy
Lights by strolling through Spanaway Park on either Saturday, November 19, or Sunday,
November 20. Two walking sessions from 4:30-6:30 p.m. and 7:00-9:00 p.m. will be
scheduled each night to enjoy the sights and sounds of the holidays, food trucks, and
more!

Fantasy Lights Walk takes you through two miles of animated displays at Spanaway
Park in Spanaway, Washington. Walkers of all ages and abilities, including wheelchairs
and strollers, are invited to take a sneak, non-motorized preview of Fantasy Lights. 

WildLanterns at Woodland Park Zoo
 
Friday, November 11, 2022 —Sunday, January 22, 2023

An immersive experience featuring large scale animal and nature scape lanterns
representing wild places from around the globe!

Explore the zoo like never before with a lantern festival unlike any in the Northwest!
WildLanterns presented by BECU offers a larger-than-life, immersive experience that will
“wow” anyone, no matter their age!

Event Website.

WSPTA & NATIONAL PTA NEWS

Now Seeking Nominations
 
The Washington State PTA is pleased to announce that we are now accepting nominations
for board positions to serve on the Washington State PTA Board of Directors for a two year
term from 2023-2025. 

Members are encouraged to be a part of this important process by nominating others who
they feel will best represent the association and help guide our strategic vision moving
forward. Members may also self-declare for a position they are interested in
and Submissions are now open. Deadline is November 15, 2022. 

Nominating Committee Webinar Registration is Open
 
Registration is now open for the Nominating Committee Webinar that will be held on
Wednesday November 16, 11:00am - 12:30 pm. This presentation will help participants
understand the importance of the nominating committee, how to elect them, and methods
of organization so PTAs have the tools to help them recruit the best qualified candidates for
the positions. A fair and impartial nomination process involves your membership and
ensures your PTA’s success for many years into the future. Tickets are available for this
free webinar on November 16th at 11:00 am on our Eventbrite page.

Tyee PTSA Executive Committee

President: Jennifer Lee & Catherine
Cheung
Secretary: Ning Weng
Programs: Sandy Zhang & Sheng Xu
Ways&Means: Vicki Zhao & Angela Qu
Communication: Peggy Wang
Treasurer: Iris Huang & Christie Luo
 
Contact us: tyeetimes@tyeeptsa.org
Common Links:
Tyee PTSA Website
Tyee Middle School
BOD & GM Meeting Minutes
Cash Receipt and Reimbursement 
Bellevue School District 
 

Shop at Amazon log in HERE and select
‘Tyee Middle School PTSA’ and Amazon
Smile donates to Tyee PTSA. Or
click https://smile.amazon.com for your
purchase. 
Or install the Amazon app onto your
phone. In the main menu of app(=), find
'Settings'. tap on 'Amazon Smile' and
follow the instructions to turn on Amazon
Smile
The AmazonSmile Foundation will donate
0.5% of the purchase price from your
eligible AmazonSmile purchases to
our PTSA. Thank you very much for
supporting our school and PTSA.  
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